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HANDCUFFS

An Initiative Of
Families Against Narcotics

Hope Not Handcuffs, an initiative launched by Families Against Narcotics (FAN) in 2007, brings law
enforcement and community organizations together in an effort to find viable treatment options for individuals
seeking help to reduce their dependence on any substance, including heroin, prescription drugs, and alcohol.

Would you be interested in making a difference in the life of someone who suffers from drug or alcohol
addiction? Donating just a little of your time could have a direct impact on a person’s path to recovery. Learn
more at hopenothandcuffs.com or contact us at 833.202.HOPE.

Apply online. M F;\N

Families Against Narcotics
Your connection for information, resources, and support.

Attend a short training.

Help someone find recovery!

833-202-HOPE - hopenothandcuffs.com - hnh@familiesagainstnarcotics.org



